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SUNDAY 

    

10:00 

    

12:00 

  

2:00 except 1
st
 Sunday of the month 

3:00    only 1
st
 Sunday of the month 

      

2:00 on 1
st
 Sunday of the month 

    

HOLY MASS 

  

TRADITIONAL  LATIN 

MASS  

  

 ORDINARIATE OF THE 

           CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 

    

HUNGARIAN MASS 
 

   

 

 

  

 MONDAY 
  

TUESDAY 
  

WEDNESDAY 
  

THURSDAY 
  

FRIDAY 
  

SATURDAY 

SUNG MATTINS 8:45 8:45 8:45 8:45 - 8:45 

ORDINARIATE OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 9:30 9:30 9:30 9:30 - 9:30 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - - 9:00 10:30* 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
*1st Friday of the month 

- 10:30 - - 10:30* - 

ROSARY  - 11:30 11:30 11:30 11:30 - 

CONFESSION ½ hour before & after all Masses. 
Please ring the bell, enter when green light is on. 
    

*  1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month  

 

 - 

  

 11:40 

  

 11:40 

 

 11:40 

 

 11:40 

   

 4:30 
  

 3:00 -4:00* 

WEEKDAY MASS  *1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month 
HOLY MASS 

- 12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10* 

- - - - - 5:00 
Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - 12:45 - - - 
Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - 12:45 - - 

         

   The CWL: meets every month on  

 2
nd 

WEDNESDAY after the Noon Mass  

     PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July & August 

              KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS 

                                             Contact: Don Lambton  250.995.1531   e-mail - lambton@shaw.ca 

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST,  

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call:     

                                                                250.889.3761    
 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

NAME:      ___________________________________________________ 
                                                

 

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME   …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail:     ________________________________@_____________________ 
  

SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:   

Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents).  

                                            

http://www.latinmassvictoria.com/
mailto:office@qop.ca


      

‘Legacies’ 
Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges 

with gratitude past legacies which we use to 

maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’, 

how will we survive without it? 
 

Legacies are a way of providing assurance 

that the parish has income or savings in the 

event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’ 

pays for maintenance/replacement items. 
 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism: at Our Lady Queen of Peace you must 

call the office at least 3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that the family 

has Our Lady Queen of Peace parish connection and 

practices the faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly 

basis. You may meet with the Pastor and take the course 

even if your child has not yet been born. Parents are 

expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation. 

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-parishioners 

are required to have a Letter of Recommendation 

from your Pastor to have your child Baptized in our 

parish.  

Marriage: at Our Lady Queen of Peace because the 

Church is deeply concerned about each marriage, couples 

are asked to give a minimum of six months’ notice prior 

to the intended date of their wedding. Church policy 

requires that marriages be performed in your home parish 

– unless you are registered and attend elsewhere. 

Funeral: at Our Lady Queen of Peace individual 

arrangements with a priest. Begin by calling the parish 

office. 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a low-

gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the sacristy 

before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

Vancouver Island Crisis-Line 
The Vancouver Island Crisis Society is contracted 

by Island Health. We are a registered non-profit agency 

whose services include: 

24-hour crisis lines: 1-888-494-3888 

Crisis Text Services:  250-800-3806   
(from your mobile) 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week   

Crisis Chat Services: 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week  
We work in partnership with Island Health to provide 

public access to Mental Health & Substance Use services 

in the communities administered by Island Health.   
 

 

 

‘Mass Intentions’ 
 

June 25 TUESDAY 

 

Charles, Eileen & Ellen & the 

deceased & living family 

members of the O’Neil’s 

Carmel Ollerhead 

June 26 WEDNESDAY 

 
in thanksgiving 

Agustina Manguerra 

June 27 THURSDAY 

 

special intention in honor of 

Our Mother of Perpetual 

Help  

Agustina Manguerra  

June 28 FRIDAY 

 

Rita, Roland & the deceased & 

living family members of the 

Ollerhead’s 

Carmel Ollerhead  

June 29 SATURDAY 

 
Rodrigo & Amparo+  

Gina Ancajas 
 

July 2  TUESDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 3 WEDNESDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 4 THURSDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 5 FRIDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 6 SATURDAY 

 
Fr. Mark Parent 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 
Ann VanNoordt 

July 7  SUNDAY Fr. Mark Parent 

 
 

July 9  TUESDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 10 WEDNESDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 11 THURSDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 12 FRIDAY 

 
NO MASS 

July 13 SATURDAY 

 
Fr. Mark 

Amado De Vera 
Lydia De Vera 

July 14 SUNDAY Fr. Don Mallins 

 
 

July 16  TUESDAY 

 
special intention in honor 

of Our Lady of  

Mount Carmel 
Agustina Manguerra 

July 17 WEDNESDAY 

 
Reine Berns+ 

Alex Berns 

July 18 THURSDAY 

 
Pro-Life Victoria Society 

July 19 FRIDAY 

 
Joseph, Raymond Malley+ 
Sandra Malley 

July 20 SATURDAY 

 
Amado De Vera 

Lydia De Vera 

July 21 SUNDAY Fr. John Domotor 
Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Helen McGovern, Diana Marsh, Barbara Dunahee,                     

Lorna Cue, Ann VanNoordt, Christine Stornebrink, Jean Halliwell, 

Joan Dunbar, Sid, Marian & Tabetha,  

   
  

mailto:respectlifem@gmail.com
http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.vicrisis.ca/crisis-lines/
sms:+12508003806


Collection Envelopes 
If you are new to the parish and would like to have a box 

of  pre-numbered collection envelopes for 2019, please 

contact the parish office at 250-388-5571 or email: 

office@qop.ca.   

Papal Blessing 
Many people enjoy acquiring a Papal Blessing for family 

members or friends for special anniversaries. In the past 

one had to ask the parish office, and they would order 

through the diocesan office, but now anyone can do this 

on online:  

www.elemosineria.va/papal-blessing-parchments 
 

Letter from Bishop Gary 
In today’s bulletin you will find a letter from Bishop Gary 

on our diocesan venture in providing training to all paid 

personnel as well as volunteers so as to ensure the safety 

of children and the vulnerable. Throughout the diocese, 

the clergy have already completed the online modules and 

this training will be now be undertaken, in stages, 

beginning with the office and then with the different 

volunteer groups. While the Bishop’s deadline of October 

might be the goal, we might not be able to meet that 

expectation. I hope you will see it as an opportunity to 

ensure the safety of all those we encounter in ministry. 
 

Special Celebration 
You are invited to attend Mass on Wed. June 26

th
 at           

7 pm (at the Cathedral) in honour of Saint Josemaría 

Escriva.  Saint Josemaría Escrivá was a Roman Catholic 

priest from Spain who founded Opus Dei, an organization 

of laypeople and priests dedicated to the teaching that 

everyone is called to holiness and that ordinary life is a 

path to sanctity.  He was canonized in 2002 by Pope John 

Paul II, who declared Saint Josemaría should be "counted 

among the great witnesses of Christianity."  

A reception in the Seghers’ Hall will follow. 
 

The Catholic Foundation of Vancouver Island 
Annual General Meeting 

Thursday, June 27 - 4:00 p.m. at 

St. Edward’s Parish Hall 

2085 Maple Bay Road, Duncan, BC 

The Trustees welcome your attendance at this meeting 

Foundations of the Faith 
It is not too late to register for Foundations of the Faith at 

Holy Cross Parish ~ Church Hall 8:30 – 4:00pm 

Part 2 (Creed, Sacraments, Christian Morality, Prayer) 

July 2-3 https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/foundations-of-the-   

           catholic-faith-part-2-summer-tickets-49667530922 

Part 1 (Pre-Evangelization, Role of Catechist, Scripture) 

July 4-5 https://www.eventbrite.com/e/foundations-of-  

              the-faith-part-1-tickets-62880603578  

Search Eventbrite to register or email 

gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org  or call 250 479 1331 ext 230  

Please bring your own lunch. Great refresher or renewal 

of our Catholic faith!  All are welcome! 
 

 

 

 

 

Bible Camp Applications – July 8 – 12
th 

St. Andrew’s summer camp will be held at St. Joseph the 

Worker’s parish hall (753 Burnside Rd W).  This camp 

runs from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm each day, with one extra 

hour of care before and after at no extra charge.  We 

provide T-shirts, snacks and plenty of opportunity for 

activity.  We will have two field trips and will be taking 

Wilson transportation to transport the children. Camp is 

faith based and open to children from the ages of 4 to 12. 

The cost of the camp is $50/child.  Registration forms are 

available from the parish office and Cathedral entrance.     

For more info or to volunteer for the camp, please contact 

Lillian at 250-383-8342 or email: lrbudac@shaw.ca. Last 

day for registration is Thursday, June 27
th

 
 

Diocese of Victoria/Island Catholic Schools 

Job Postings 

Senior Accountant & Computer Technician – See the 

bulletin board and Diocesan website for a full description.  

Deadline for applications is July 31, 2019 
 

Calling ALL Families! 
Join Us for the 7

th
 Annual Diocesan Family Camp from 

August 22-25 at Nanoose Bay Camp.  Enrich your faith 

with keynote speaker, Fr. Julian Marcelo Gonzales, 

Superior of Divine Mercy Congregation. This weekend is 

sure to strengthen your family’s connection with Christ, 

with one another, and with other families!  ALL 

FAMILIES are invited to enjoy this weekend full of 

fellowship, faith and fun! For more information and/or to 

register please email familycamp@rcdvictoria.org or visit 

www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

Retrouvaille Vancouver Program 
Is Your Marriage in Crisis? Retrouvaille is a Catholic peer 

ministry which offers a three-phase program for married 

couples with difficulties of all kinds, including years of 

misery, infidelity, separation, or even divorce. For 

confidential information or to register for the program  the 

weekend of Sept. 27-29 call Marc and Candice at 604-

530-6710 and leave a message or email us 

at vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org.  More information also 

available on our websites 

www.retrouvaille.org & www.retrouvaillevancouver.com 
 

Diocesan Messenger 
The Diocesan Messenger is available on the website: 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/the-diocesan-messenger scroll 

down to ‘Editions’, and click on the + symbol to expand 

the box. You’ll see the most recent edition, along with 

about 10 years of prior editions. 
 

Job Opportunity 
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul is looking for 

licensed ECE – IT teachers for Mary’s Place Childcare.  A 

very competitive compensation package is offered.  For 

more information, please call Margaret Forbes at                        

250-727-0007 or email mforbes@svdpvictoria.com 
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Island Catholic Schools Job Opportunity 
Island Catholic Schools will be accepting applications for 

the following positions: 

- Intermediate Teacher at St. Patrick’s School, Victoria                

- French Teachers at St. Patrick’s School and St. Joseph’s   

   School, Victoria 

- Science, PE and French (if possible) Teacher at                              

  St. Andrew’s Regional High School, Victoria 

Application forms and details are posted at:  

http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
 

Host Family needed for Grade 11 male student 
The St. Andrew’s International Student Program is 

seeking an English speaking family to host a Grade 11 

male student from September 2019. Remuneration $975 

per month, for more information please contact the Host 

Family Coordinator as soon as possible: Hilary Parker -   

E-mail: hparker@cisdv.bc.ca     Tel: 250-886-5596 
                               

Precious Blood 
The month of July is dedicated to the Precious Blood. The 

feast of the Precious Blood of our Lord was instituted in 

1849 by Pius IX, but the devotion is as old as Christianity. 

The early Fathers say that the Church was born from the 

pierced side of Christ, and that the sacraments were 

brought forth through His Blood. 

"The Precious Blood which we worship is the Blood 

which the Savior shed for us on Calvary and reassumed at 

His glorious Resurrection; it is the Blood which courses 

through the veins of His risen, glorified, living body at the 

right hand of God the Father in heaven; it is the Blood 

made present on our altars by the words of Consecration; 

it is the Blood which merited sanctifying grace for us and 

through it washes and beautifies our soul and inaugurates 

the beginning of eternal life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA 
For the past few months, pastors from the Victoria region 

(including Western communities) along with various 

RCIA team members have been discussing the possibility 

of having a city-wide RCIA program instead of having 

each parish duplicate efforts.  RCIA is the name given to 

the process whereby interested participants learn about 

God and the Church with a view to joining the Catholic 

community.     

We’re happy to say that agreement has been reached 

whereby this will be a reality beginning in September.  

This will mean that participants will still apply to their 

own parish for entry into the program and all ritual 

celebrations will take place within the individual 

parishes.  Ritual celebrations include such moments as the 

Rite of Becoming a Catechumen, Scrutinies, Rite of 

Lenten Renewal and, of course, Baptism or Reception into 

the Church.    

Teaching sessions will be held at St.  Joseph’s parish as 

the parish has space for such and is central especially to 

those from the Western communities.   Teaching sessions 

will be shared by the various parishes’ teaching teams 

according to a pre-determined schedule.    
  

Wish to become a Catholic? 

Also suitable for adult Catholics seeking Confirmation 

Are you searching for a Church to call your own? Are you 

interested in finding out more about the Catholic faith? Do 

you have questions about what Catholics believe about 

life, death, suffering, hope, forgiveness, love, God, Mary? 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a 

process that begins to explore these and other faith issues 

for those who may be considering following the Catholic 

Christian way of life. If interested, please contact the 

parish office at office@qop.ca or 250.384.3884 and 

arrange to pick up a registration form.   
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ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin. Call 

the parish office at 250-388-5571 for more 

information or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate 

the support of these sponsors. Please support them. 
 

              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

   
 
               

 

 

 
 

P  250.568.5621  ~  F 250.568.8511 

4673 Falaise Drive ~ Victoria ~ BC ~ V8Y 1B4 

info@robp.ca ~ robp.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know …? 

That the Cathedral has a Columbarium and that a location 

near the church for the deceased has been a powerful 

symbol of our faith since the early church. It is a statement 

of our ultimate goal to live this life in Christ so that one 

day, through death, we can share in eternal life with God.   

For information on purchasing a niche in the Cathedral 

Columbarium call Chris Ryzuk - 250-388-5571 and leave 

a message or email: niche@standrewscathedral.com    
 

Please Support the Soup Kitchen - 9/10 Club 
at St. Andrew’s Cathedral 

It costs only $2.25 for The Soup Kitchen to provide 

a nutritious meal to one of our guests. This season help us 

serve soup to the hungry with a financial donation, $25 

feeds 10 diners; $225 a 100 of our guests. The 9/10 Club’s 

soup kitchen operates from the Cathedral Basement 

(Seghers’ Hall) five days a week, every week of the year 

except for Christmas Day. No government funding is 

received and little media notice is given, but the 

volunteers are faithful and the clientele grateful. If you are 

interested in learning more or donating by credit card, 

please go to: www.thesoupkitchen.ca. To donate by 

cheque or cash, use an envelope clearly labelled for the 

Soup Kitchen and put it in the Sunday collection 

basket. Cheques must be payable to “9 - 10 Club”  

Thank you for your generosity and support to help those 

in need in our city. 
 

Princess Cruise Jan 26-Feb 5, 2020 
I have had a cancelation on this 10-day Eastern Caribbean 

Cruise. Ports are Fort Lauderdale, Antigua, St Lucia. 

Barbados, St. Kitts, St. Thomas, Grand Turk. The Cruise 

Line is presently featuring a special deal until May 31
st
 

offering free gratuities, and shipboard credit. A woman 

parishioner from Ascension Parish in Parksville is looking 

to share. Email Mary Hof at mhof126@gmail.com  or 

call 250 715 6297.  Also, I have a few spots left on a 14 

day, hiking and humanitarian aid trip to Eastern Cuba 

March 7-21, 2020. Mary Hof, St. Edward’s Parish 
  

Rectory Housekeeping 
The Cathedral parish is seeking a housekeeper for the 

parish Rectory.  Duties include all that you would expect 

to keep a home clean.  Position begins in August and is 

for one day a week (to be decided upon by mutual 

agreement). Only those candidates who most closely 

match our requirements will be contacted.  Please send 

your resume and covering letter to Rita Fichtner, Office 

Manager, at the parish office.  A full job description is 

available upon request:  saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com 

or call 250-388-5571 
 

St. Jude 

Thank you St. Jude for answering my prayer’s, please 

continue to pray for me. For those who seek his help say 

three Our Father’s, three Hail Mary’s and three Gloria. 

It’s never known to fail. Publication must be promised.  

Gratefully, Catherine    

mailto:office@qop.ca
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